
 

YOUR PASTORS ARE HERE FOR YOU 
 

 Please contact us at your 

convenience if you have need of us and 

please call us if you know of anyone who 

may need a call. We do not want to leave 

anyone outside “the loop.” 

  Pastors Russ and Cindy are available to 

you by: Phone: 603-539-7064 VOICE 

Text: 603-515-6684 TEXT 

E-Mail: pastorus@worldpath.net 

 Please review our calendar to see 

the list of Services, Bible Studies, and 

Fellowships.  We connect for these 

virtually via Facebook and Zoom.  If you 

are not receiving the e-mail notifications contact 

your Pastors you will be included in all invitations.  
 

MUSIC 
 

 Jim Tyrrell continues to 

bless us with his gifts each Sunday 

morning as we gather.  Though meeting in person 

would make singing as a group impossible at this 

time, meeting virtually allows us to sing together 

even though we are in our own homes. We thank 

God for Jim! ☺ 

 

Tithes and Offerings 

Your Mission and Stewardship Committee 

 

    Though we do not meet in person 

each week we are still in need of 

your Tithes and Offerings to 

continue to assist our Church Family 

in gathering virtually for Worship, 

studies, meetings.  Please share the portion of your 

fruits with us that God has asked you to share.  

Thank you in advance for continuing to share with 

us in this very important way. 

 Campton Congregational Church 

PO Box 328 

Campton, NH 03223 

 

PRAYER CHAIN 
 

 Our Prayer Chain 

Leader is Joyce Mayhew, text 

her 603-381-0176 or call 603-

726-4422. Our Prayer Chain is 

very busy at this time and we 

are pleased to pray for you.  

Also call the pastors 
 

 

AD HOC COMMITTEE 
 

 The Ad Hoc committee 

continues to monitor all of the 

details on the virus in NH 

surrounding states, the NH, 

National CDC and all other notifications.  

 Please call Moderator Alan Hill, or your 

Pastors with any questions or suggestions you may 

have.  Thank you for your understanding and 

cooperation as we continue to provide the safest 

Worship, studies, and meetings that are possible at 

this very difficult time. God bless you.  

 

CHRISTIAN EDUCATION 

 

 Tuesdays remain the day of most of our 

Bible Study activities.  As you know we do meet on 

ZOOM and our FACEBOOK GROUP PAGE.  We 

begin our Adult Bible Studies at 10 a.m. and 6 p.m. 

with a half hour of fellowship.    

Our morning study is the 12 

Disciples/Apostles of Jesus Christ at this point we 

have finished with Peter and are getting to know 

Andrew. 

Our evening study focus is studying and 

overview of “Casket Empty,” a wonderful study 

guide.  CASKET is an acrostic: Creation, Abraham, 

Sinai, Kings, Exile, Temple. Join us for an overview 

of the Old Testament. 

 Children’s Bible Time begins at 3:00 p.m. 

and is only held on ZOOM at this time.  This 

insures that time with the children is only for those 

involved.   

 Pastors Russ and Cindy would be pleased to 

add your name and e-mail to our list of ZOOM 

participants.  Simply call or e-mail them your 

information at your convenience.   

 God bless you.  

  

Looking Ahead 
  
The Blair Chapel (an annex of the 

Campton Congregational Church) 

is still on our hearts and minds.  We 

will get back to having more 

activities in this wonderful place 

once this virus ends.  We are always collecting 

items for our next Yard Sale at the end of the virus.   
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THANKSGIVING 

MISSIONS 

 

 Please consider 

sharing with the Community 

in donating money toward 

the Thanksgiving Baskets 

this year.  We are going to provide grocery gift 

certificates for our recipients this year as this will 

enable each family to shop for themselves. 

 We are also collecting filled shoeboxes and 

monetary donations for Project Christmas Child.  

You may pick up a box on April Ewen’s porch, she 

lives on the first floor diagonally across from the 

Campton Cupboard. You may also pick up boxes at 

CARC and in our Fellowship Hall.  

 If you would like someone to shop for you, 

please contact Brenda 

McKenzie, she will be 

pleased to shop for you.  

 Thank you for 

helping us to continue to 

serve the community.  
 

DIACONATE COMMITTEE 

 

The Deacons meet each 

month to discuss the 

spiritual wellbeing of our 

Church.  Please contact them with 

information on anyone who may 

have a need in our community. The 

Diaconate in conjunction with the 

Pastors will continue to make ever 

effort to have contact with all who 

have need of our love and care. Thank you to all 

who share information with us, you are a blessing.  
 
 

MEMBERS & FRIENDS 

WITHOUT INTERNET ACCESS 
 

 Please call the Pastors for a 

reservation 603-539-7064 to attend 

Worship in our Fellowship Hall. You may 

watch the service on our Wide Screen.  

Please assist us as we continue to find ways to share 

with one another as we travel though this pandemic. 

Masks and social distancing are required, thank 

you.  
 

 
 

SCRIPTURE LESSON 

GIVE THANKS  
                                        Ephesians 5 

1 Follow God’s example, therefore, as 

dearly loved children 2 and walk in the 

way of love, just as Christ loved us and 

gave himself up for us as a fragrant 

offering and sacrifice to God. 
3 But among you there must not be 

even a hint of sexual immorality, or of any kind of 

impurity, or of greed, because these are improper for 

God’s holy people. 4 Nor should there be obscenity, 

foolish talk or coarse joking, which are out of place, but 

rather thanksgiving. 5 For of this you can be sure: No 

immoral, impure or greedy person—such a person is an 

idolater—has any inheritance in the kingdom of Christ 

and of God.[a] 6 Let no one deceive you with empty 

words, for because of such things God’s wrath comes on 

those who are disobedient. 7 Therefore do not be partners 

with them. 8 For you were once darkness, but now you 

are light in the Lord. Live as children of light 9 (for the 

fruit of the light consists in all goodness, righteousness 

and truth) 10 and find out what pleases the Lord. 11 Have 

nothing to do with the fruitless deeds of darkness, but 

rather expose them. 12 It is shameful even to mention 

what the disobedient do in secret. 13 But everything 

exposed by the light becomes visible—and everything 

that is illuminated becomes a light. 14 This is why it is 

said: “Wake up, sleeper, rise from the dead, and Christ 

will shine on you.” 15 Be very careful, then, how you 

live—not as unwise but as wise, 16 making the most of 

every opportunity, because the days are evil. 17 Therefore 

do not be foolish, but understand what the Lord’s will 

is. 18 Do not get drunk on wine, which leads to 

debauchery. Instead, be filled with the Spirit, 19 speaking 

to one another with psalms, hymns, and songs from the 

Spirit. Sing and make music from your heart to the 

Lord, 20 always giving thanks to God the Father for 

everything, in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ. 

 
 

 

DECEMBER 

NEWSLETTER DEADLINE 

 

Tuesday, November 10, 2020 at 

NOON 

 

Our Church Family would love to know 

how our committees and members are doing.  Your 

articles are the most important part of this 

publication.  

Thank you, Pastor Cindy, Editor 

 

GOD BLESS YOU EVERY ONE  

about:blank
about:blank
about:blank#fen-NIV-29310a

